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Dear Parents/Carers, 

  Luke 18:35 ‘As he drew near Jericho…’ 
9th July 2021 

Summer Term No.3 

 
     

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Oak Class Visit to Tilgate Park 
On Monday 28th June, Oak Class had a fantastic day at Tilgate 
Nature Park. We spent the day exploring the different areas of 
the zoo, based on areas all over the world. The children        
enjoyed seeing all the animals and learning information about 
them. This allowed the children to see the differences between 
the animals from various climates and habitats.  
This trip will support the learning about animals that we are 
doing inside the classroom. We are looking at jungles and arctic 
animals; comparing the two based on their habitat and         
camouflage. We asked questions about animals that we     
wanted to find out, which our trip to the zoo helped answer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Class  
Bella and Sienna B displaying the immense cauliflower that Ash 
class grew from seed. We cooked it last week, at the children’s 
request we made cauliflower cheese. This week we made   
beetroot chocolate brownies using beetroot that we had grown 
and eggs from the hens.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maple Class 

Maple Class have made mosaics using tiles and grout whilst       
learning about Roman homes and past times. We had to plan 
our designs and then think about the colours they would have 
used in their homes to show their wealth. 
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Article 15 Every child has right to meet with other children and to join groups and      

organisations, as long as this does not stop other people from enjoying their rights. 

9th July 2021 
Summer Term No.3 

Staff Changes 
Firstly, I must apologise I did not share this sooner. We have 
two members of staff move to pastures new for very different 
reasons. Mrs Ashton-Smith, who had a massive impact on   
developing our Forest School curriculum has moved onto          
another school to complete her teacher training. We all know 
Mrs Ashton-Smith will be an amazing teacher and we wish her 
the best in the next steps of her career.  
Miss Ford has started her maternity leave as her baby is due in 
August. Again, this is an exciting time for Miss Ford and her 
partner. We wish Miss Ford all the best and we know she will 
not be a stranger as she is hoping to work with our school to 
develop her dance school.   
 

Class Reading Books 
Oak Class 
Oak Class are currently reading 'Goodnight Spaceman' by 
Michelle Robinson and 'Field Trip to the Moon' by Jeanette   
Willis.   

Ash Class 
Ash Class are currently reading ‘The Iron Woman’, the         
companion book to the ‘Iron  Giant’ which we read at the start 
of year 1 and we absolutely loved it. 
Rowan Class 
Rowan Class are currently reading ‘Man On The Moon’ by    
Simon Bartram, ‘How to Catch a Star’ by Oliver Jeffers and 
‘Whatever Next!’ by Jill Murphy. 

Beech Class 
Beech are currently reading ‘The Series of Unfortunate Events’ 
by Lemony Snicket. 

Maple Class 
Maple Class are reading ‘Wild Robot’ by Peter Brown.  

Elm Class 
Elm are still reading 'Skellig’ by David Arnold. 

Willow Explorers 
Willow Explorers are still reading ‘Clockwork’ by Philip Pullman. 

Willow Investigators 
Willow Investigators are still reading a drama/play script 
called  ‘The Second World War’ by Ann Webley. 
 

Spag Fact 
Grammatical Feature :  Informal language 
Definition  : language which does not follow the  
traditional rule                
Example : Init 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2020/2021 

Thurs 10 June to 15 July Rowan Class Forest School 

Mon 12 to Fri 16 Jul Olympic Week 

Fri       16 Jul      PPSA Freeze Friday  

Tues   20 Jul      Draw for the PPSA Raffle 

Fri       23 Jul      PPSA Freeze Friday 

Fri       23 Jul      End of Summer Term 

 

Dates for your Diary 2021/2022 

Thurs    2 Sept  INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

Fri              3 Sept   INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

Mon          6 Sept   Back to School Start of the Autumn Term 

Fri   1  Oct  Year 6 PGL Residential IOW 

Mon   4  Oct  Year 6 return from PGL Residential IOW 

Fri 22 Oct  Break up for Half Term 

Mon   1 Nov  Back to School 

Fri      17 Dec  End of Autumn Term 

 

Inset Days 2020/2021 

Thursday   2 September  Inset Day 
Friday         3 September  Inset Day 
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Article 15 Every child has right to meet with other children and to join groups and      

organisations, as long as this does not stop other people from enjoying their rights. 

9th July 2021 
Summer Term No.3 

 
 
Thinking of returning to your role as a healthcare 
professional? We can help you! 
This message goes out to all parents, carers and members of 
the local community who may once have been a healthcare 
professional such as a nurse or midwife and now considering a 
return. Returning healthcare professionals have a key role to 
play in ensuring patients and service users have access to    
experienced and well-trained care staff equipped with the right 
skills. Health Education England (NHS) provide funding to      
support the pathways to return and are keen to support or  
answer any questions you may have if you are considering       
returning to perhaps nursing, midwifery or If you trained as an 
allied health professional (AHP) or a healthcare scientist (HCS) 
but have since left the profession.  
 

Please do contact us for more information on: 01865 932097 or 
email  returntopractice.se@hee.nhs.uk 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PETWORTH TENNIS CAMPS 
 

Our LTA Level III coach Oli Ormsby is running Junior Tennis 
Camps for ages 4 to 7 and 7 to 15 on Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday  28, 29 and 30 July and Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday 10, 11 and 12 August, 17, 18 and 19 August and 24, 
25 and 26 August 9am to 10am  for the 4-7s £10 per day or 
£25 for the 3 days 10am to 1pm for the 7-15s £30 per day or 
£80 for the 3 days. 
 
Do of course book on all four 3 day sessions. 
These courses were oversubscribed at May Half Term.   
 
Please contact Oli soonest to get a place on  
07714 293328 or oliver@beactiveplaytennis.co.uk 
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